
 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 
Participation of HALCOR at the conference of the Federation of Hydraulic Craftsmen 
of Greece (ΟΒΥΕ) 
Hotel DIONYSOS – Larissa - April 6th & 7th, 2019 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
With great success and widespread participation, the conference was held on the subject of "Water 
Management, Energy Saving", in which HALCOR participated as a major sponsor. 
Our company was mentioned during the opening speech of OBYE President Mr. D. Vargiamis who 
thanked us and pointed out our continuous offered support to the Federation and the wider industry 
through the actions undertaken. 
 
HALCOR’s Sales Manager for Greece, Mr.Vassilis Giotopoulos thanked OBYE and its Bureau for the 
invitation and the long term cooperation and referred to his presentation on how a Greek company 
with vision, strategy and persistence manages to be the first company in Europe in production of 
copper tubes achieving continuously increasing market shares. 
 



 

 

 

In addition, HALCOR participated with a booth and distributed brochures with product information 
and the technical plumbing guide to the participants, while our executives were able to discuss topics 
and answer questions related to our products and applications. 
 
Finally, proposals and discussions were made, on how the associations should work with Greek 
producers to ensure that through the training, lifelong learning and transfer of know-how the 
promotion of the most qualitative and competitive products is achieved in order to better meet the 
challenges and demands of the market. 
 
The conference was attended by local operators, the Chairmen of the Plumbers Associations 
throughout the country and was organized and sponsored the Hydraulics Association of Larissa. 
 
Oinofyta, April 9th., 2019 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
Ms. Julia Vagiani 
Marketing Manager 
Tel.: 22620-48986 
jvagiani@halcor.com 


